14th July, 2024

Dear Commissioners,

I would like to object to Hills of Gold wind farm and comment on the Department of
Planning, Housing and Infrastructure information to the Independent Planning Commission
website.

Please remove my personal information.

I am disappointed and concerned about the reinstatement of 15 non-compliant turbines,
particularly given the opposition that was shown at the IPC public meeting.

I'live on Morrison’s Gap Rd (NAD 18) and was initially told by the major host landholder
that [ would not be affected by the wind farm.

A couple of days later I had a bloke banging on my door offering me compensation. It didn’t
take long for the alarm bells to start ringing. They came back and took pictures from my
house for the photomontages but I never received any and none are published on the Planning
portal. I estimate I will be highly impacted, the reinstated turbines add to it. The Department
proposed to plant trees to block out my only view.

I strongly object to the use of Barry road and Morrisons Gap road for heavy traffic.

The whole project has been misleading and is about money. The division within the
community is the fall out.

The major host landowner has publicly said he doesn’t care if the wind turbines go in or not,
so if he doesn’t care he can pull out. Easy.

Yours faithfully,

Hanging Rock





